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Hello everyone. I am Bakheeta Almansouri, 

Manager, Talent acquisition from ADNOC. 

 

Today marks the end of a chapter and the 

start of a new one, to be filled, hopefully 

with even more stories of success. Our 

precious time together flew by fast, but 

what we have learned from this one-of-a-

kind experience will be remembered. 

Despite the unprecedented times imposed 

by the pandemic, participants of diverse 

cultures and backgrounds were brought 

together to share their thoughts and 

knowledge. This (COVID-19 pandemic) is 

bringing us even closer together than the 

times pre-corona. 

 

On behalf of ADNOC and the participants, I 

would like to express my sincere 

appreciation to the sponsors, the 
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participating organizations, the panelists, 

and last but not least, the JCCP 

management and organizers who extended 

their enduring support, guidance, and help 

throughout the program.   

 

“Promoting New Work Styles and Diversity 

in the New Era” was not only discussed as a 

subject but was truly shown throughout the 

successful and engaging workshop. 

Together we were able to approach global 

issues faced at work, analyze its various 

aspects including working from home and 

the well-being of the workforce, and try to 

come up with robust solutions.   

 

The knowledge we gained from the 

participating forum panelists was truly 

enlightening. Significant topics were 

covered such as methods to support the 

career of women while sustaining the work-

life balance to the approaches leveraged by 

the technologies during the pandemic, 

where businesses continued performing and 

some even exceeded targets.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a saying at ADNOC, “I am the 

difference”. We believe that the efforts and 

the behaviors of individuals are great 

contributors for the upshift and success of 

the organization through compliance and 

innovation. Therefore, I’d like to pass on 

this saying to you, “We are the difference” 

and we’ll return to our organizations with 

the positive outcomes gained out of this 

workshop to make a positive impact. 

 

I was really privileged and honored to 

participate in this workshop.  The time 

passed by very quickly, and I only wish it 

could have lasted longer.  I wish you great 

success and prosperity. Stay Safe, Stay 

Positive, and Stay Focused. 

 

Thank you  

 


